REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
KAGAWARAN M3 PANANALAPI

KAWANIHAN NG INGATANG-YAMAN
(BUREAU OF THE TREASURY)

Funding the Republic Intramuros, Manila

MEMORANDUM

TO . NRoSS Direct Participants |.T. Network / Security Administration
Group Heads

SUBJECT . NRoSS Secondary Line Connectivity Testing

DATE : 14 January 2021

This is line with the series of efforts by the Bureau to ensure the resiliency of the National
Registry of Scripless Securities (NRoSS) System. Please be advised that the Bureau’s
Systems Administration Division (BTr-SAD) team will be coordinating with the NRoSS
Direct Participants I.T. Network / Security Administration teams starting from 18 January
until 29 January 2021 to conduct checking of the participants’ connectivity to the NRoSS
secondary line. This is a preparatory activity for a business continuity exercise which the
Bureau will announce later on.

We would like to enjoin all Participants to adopt to ensure connectivity to the NRoSS
secondary line. For queries, please contact our BTr-SAD team through Mark Ramos or
Franklin Conag at tel. no. 8663-2266 / 8524-7019 or email btrsysad@treasury.qgov.ph.

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation.

ROSALIA V. DE LEON
Treasurer of the Philippines



